

June 15, 2009

Mr. Todd Hunt The Hunt Company 2626 N. Lakeview Avenue Suite 1312 Chicago, IL 60614

Dear Mr. Hunt:

On behalf of the Department of Revenue and the Pennsylvania Lottery, as well as personally, I extend my sincere thanks to you for graciously participating in the Lottery's Sixth Annual Retail Operations Seminar. We greatly appreciate you taking time from what must be an exhausting and demanding schedule of personal appearances to accommodate our State College date.

Your motivational words held the attention of every Lottery employee present and we certainly will put your inspirational insights and advice to work as we go about our daily commitment to funding programs and services that benefit and assist older Pennsylvanians.

I truly hope you enjoyed serving as our keynote speaker as much as we enjoyed being your host. Thank you, again.

Sincerely,

Ed Trees

Executive Director